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From: Aaron Kellar <aarondkellar@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 8:38 AM
To: Holly Williams; Cami Bremer; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Stan VanderWerf; Carrie Geitner
Cc: Laura Kellar; Hello@coloradokidsranch.com
Subject: CO Pumpkin Patch

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

We are writing to request that you not shut down the CO Pumpkin patch. We, and so many people we know in the area, 
look forward to going to the pumpkin patch each year. The Chapman family is such a kind family that does such an 
amazing thing for the community. It's a place where the whole family can be together. We have lived in Monument since 
2006 and also own two rental properties in the Jackson Creek area. We feel that the CO Pumpkin patch adds much value 
to this area as a family friendly venue; we would be incredibly sad to see it closed down. Laura is also a real estate agent 
who works in this area and knows many clients who enjoy going to the pumpkin patch each year. 
 
We appreciate you hearing us on this issue. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Kellar Family (Aaron, Laura & Taliah) 
20350 True Vista Circle 


